
 

 

STATUS OF TIDE VALVES, PUMPS AND BULKHEAD PROJECTS  

IN LONG BEACH TOWNSHIP 

AS OF AUGUST 2023 

 

Dear Members: 

At the recent Membership Meeting, on February 17, 20924, we distributed the attached summary 
of the status of the subject flood intervention projects that we received from the Township officials.  

Please note that the attached is just a sketch for your information and reference.  It is also posted 
on our website at: https://lbt10.org/useful-links/ LBI Resiliency Efforts. 

 

 

Bill Malone 

LBT10 - President  
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